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Senator Sample and Representative Branscum, Co-Chairs: 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met Thursday, February 18, 2015, in Committee Room B 

of the MAC Building in Little Rock.  The Subcommittee heard testimony regarding the 

following item: 

 

Discussion of the policy and response to reported incidents of sexual assault by 

Campus Law Enforcement from the University of Central Arkansas (UCA) and the 

University of Arkansas Little Rock (UALR) 

 

Testimony was presented to the Subcommittee by Mr. Kelley L. Erstine, Chief of Staff, UCA; 

Ms. Kandi Hughes, Associate General Counsel and Compliance Officer, UCA; Ms. Jenna 

Davidson, Director of Student Wellness, UCA;  Ms. Joni Lee, Director of Government Relations, 

UALR; Ms. LaTonda Davis-Williams, Title IX Coordinator, UALR; and Dr. Brad Patterson, 

Interim Vice Provost for Student Affairs, UALR. 
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